Parking Lot Repaving

Curb appeal is important not just to home buyers
but to church shoppers. Our parking lot is where
guests get a very important first impression. Now
repaving soon, at a cost of about $40,000, will
save the cost of more expensive replacement if
we defer this project. This will be a top priority
for the use of funds raised.

Worship Recording Equipment

The internet and other media now gives access to a bigger world. To
make our worship accessible to a bigger world, a special gift in memory
of Pastor Victor Roth is providing computer equipment to enable us to
digitally record our worship. Recordings made for shut-in members
currently use outdated technology which is becoming harder to replace.
Digital recording would allow us to upgrade to DVDs, web stream our
services and put them on the local cable channel for all to see.
Upgrading this controller will cost about $1,000.

Sound System Upgrade

How much would you miss out on if you had a
hard time hearing? Making it easier to understand
the spoken word will effect worship attendance
and membership as well as the quality of worship
for those all who come. Part of the solution is
replacing our speakers with those that direct the
sound to where the people are in the pews.
Another part of the solution would be additional
sound absorbing material on the front of the
balcony and on side walls.

This project is expected to cost about $10,000.




